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                                                                        Assembly  1/2C  

                                                                         

Students of the Week  

Lou Morrow Prep A                            Milla T 

Sarah Anderson Prep B                      Katrina T 

Figen Mustafa 1/2A                            Fatima S 

Darcy Laffan 1/2B                              Aaron M 

Chay Baker 1/2C                                 Phoenix M 

Nicky Grujovski  3/4A                         Liliana F 

Sophia Moshis 3/4B                            Joseph K 

Lena Alsaad 3/4C                                Airlie H 

Tegan Veitch 5/6A                               Caleb I 

Erika Hopcraft 5/6B                            Charlie G 

                    Lisa Gardiner - Art                              Ina S, Riley P and Jonathan H 

Drew El Moussalli - PE                      Oscar M 

Candice Vanzin - Italian                     Kirk T 

Laura Alkemade - EAL                       Jenna A 

Breakfast Clubï Jenny &Tegan          Mele F 

 
Important Dates to NoteðTerm 1, 2019 

 
 

Wednesday 27th February No Preps At School 

Wednesday 27th February School Council 7pm 

Tuesday 5th March District Athletics Carnival Year 3-6 
Meadowglen International Stadium 

Monday 11th March Labour Day-Public Holiday  
(no students at school) 

Monday 25th March- 
Wednesday  27th March 

4/5/6 Waratah Beach Camp 
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Dear parents and carers, 
  
Congratulations to Drew, our sports teacher for organising our very   
successful inaugural whole school athletics day which incorporated our 
new houses. The faces of our students said it all. They had a fantastic 
day engaging in experiences promoting being active. Also thank you to 
our teachers for getting into the spirit of our school houses and their    

efforts for ensuring the day ran smoothly. I was very proud of how well 
behaved all our students were; displaying great sportspersonship, 
through encouraging others and trying their best. Congratulations to the 
Green Hickford Crocodiles for being the winning House. Congratulations 

also to the other teams . 

The District Athletics Carnival will held on Tuesday 5th March. This will 
see our Year 5 and 6 students (and some of our Year 4 students)      
represent our school. Parents are more than welcome to come along to 
support our athletes. More information will become available closer to 
the date.  

We had a great turn out for our Parent Volunteer Information session on 
Monday. Parents and families play an important role in supporting their 
child's education. Research has shown that when schools and families 
work together, children do better, stay in school longer, are more        
engaged with their school work, go to school more regularly, behave 
better, and have better social skills. Parent engagement also results in 
longer term economic, social and emotional benefits.  

It's not too late to get involved. Please contact the school if you would 
like to help our students learn and achieve their best. 

 

Warmest regards  
 

Lynne Kemp 
Acting Principal  

At Reservoir Views Primary School  we value :  

Love of Learning ~ Resilience ~ Respect 
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